From: ministry of water resources [Deleted by the IHP Secretariat for reasons of data
protection]>

Sent: Tuesday, November 24, 2020 7:54:08 PM

To: Fadi Comair [Deleted by the THP Secretariat for reasons of data protection]>

Cc: [Deleted by the THP Secretariat for reasons of data protection]

Subject: Re: EN/FR: 2nd-order draft Strategy of IHP-IX for consultation / 2e avant-projet de la
stratégie du PHI-IX pour consultation

Dear Mr. President of the IHP UNESCO Council, Dr. Fadi Georges Comair,

[...]
I would like to thank you for your continuous support.

Further to our proposed subjects in our previous e-mails, the Iraqi National Committee of the
IHP would like to add additional suggestion if it is possible and we appreciate to be considered,

"The need for a software to predict seasonal precipitation and determine its intensity, as it has
an effective role in planning economic and strategic projects that prevent grave risks.
Furthermore, to issue reports and weather warnings to avoid natural disasters"

In addition, intensive training is basic for those who will work on that software.

Please accept our best regards,

Dhifaf Al-Khafaji

Water Resources Management Engineer

Member and Secretary, Iraqi IHP National Committee
The Ministry of Water Resources

Baghdad, Iraq
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